
From: R B <rajendra.md78ecsgroup@gmail.com> 
Date: 3 February 2015 12:14:06 PM IST 
To: krishna.singh@agarwalpackers.com 
Subject: Letter of Appreciation 

  
Letter of Appreciation  

     Mr. Vijay agarwal ji (state head HR.).  
This is to place on record the commendable display of professionalism, speed 
and diligence that the team of Agarwal Packers showed during the shifting of 
my car and household Gurgaon to chennai .I wish that they continue to do the 
good work and bring laurels to the organisation. 
  
Regards and best wishes, 
Rajendra Dubey 
Managing Director  
ecs group(India ) 
 


